
 

 
 

TETRAGON FINANCIAL GROUP LIMITED (TFG) 
HOSTS INVESTOR CALL ON FEBRUARY 27, 2009 

 
February 20, 2009 
 
TFG announces that it will host a conference call for investors on Friday 27 February, 2009 at 
15:00 GMT/16:00 CEST/10:00 EDT to discuss 2008 Annual Report and Financial Statements. 
 
The conference call may be accessed by dialing +44 (0)20 7162 0025 and +1 334 323 6201 (a 
passcode is not required).  Participants may also register for the conference call in advance by 
going to https://eventreg1.conferencing.com/webportal3/reg.html?Acc=084793&Conf=164623 
 
 
A replay of the call will be available for 31 days by dialing +44 (0) 20 7031 4064 and +1 954 334 
0342, access code 826691 and as an MP3 recording on the TFG website. 
 

About Tetragon: 
 
Tetragon Financial Group Limited (TFG) is a Guernsey closed-ended investment company traded 
on Euronext Amsterdam by NYSE Euronext under the ticker symbol “TFG.” 

Tetragon Financial Group Limited (TFG) currently invests through long-term funding vehicles such 
as collateralized loan obligations (CLOs) in selected securitized asset classes and aims to provide 
stable returns to investors across various interest rate and credit cycles. 

 
For further information, please contact:  
 
TFG: 
Investor Relations 
Ryan Stork/Yuko Thomas 
ir@polygoninv.com 
 
Press Inquiries: 
Finsbury 
Charles Chichester / Talia Druker /Rollo Head 
+44 20 7251 3801 
 
 
 
 
This release does not contain or constitute an offer to sell or a solicitation of an offer to purchase securities in the United States or any other 
jurisdiction.  The securities of TFG have not been and will not be registered under the US Securities Act of 1933 (the “Securities Act”), as amended, 
and may not be offered or sold in the United States or to US persons unless they are registered under applicable law or exempt from registration.  
TFG does not intend to register any portion of its securities in the United States or to conduct a public offer of securities in the United States.  In 
addition, TFG has not been and will not be registered under the US Investment Company Act of 1940, and investors will not be entitled to the 
benefits of such Act.  TFG is registered in the public register of the Netherlands Authority for the Financial Markets under Section 1:107 of the 
Financial Markets Supervision Act as a collective investment scheme from a designated country. 


